
Firm selects Employee of the
Month for December 2018

Donna Anderson

Donna Anderson, Paralegal, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee of
the Month for December 2018.

“I am extremely grateful and humbled,” Donna said. “I feel
truly blessed to work for such a great company that I consider
a part of my family.”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“Congratulations  to  Donna  Anderson,  a  skilled  paralegal,
working  with  our  legal  team  to  provide  top-notch  client
service to our often anxious family law clients,” Director
Nikki Edwards said. “Clients, support staff and all of the
attorneys Donna works with describe her similarly as ‘the calm
in the storm’.

“We are so happy that Donna deservingly received the December
Employee  of  the  Month  recognition.  Donna’s  insight  and
dedication are evident in all she does.”

The Firm recently began making a donation to the winner’s
charity of choice, and Donna chose Positive Tomorrows.

https://phillipsmurrah.com/2019/01/firm-selects-employee-month-december-2018/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2019/01/firm-selects-employee-month-december-2018/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Anderson_Donna.jpg
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/nicholle-jones-edwards/
https://www.positivetomorrows.org/


“We are so grateful that Donna and Phillips Murrah P.C. have
chosen to support Positive Tomorrows in this way,” said Susan
Agel,  Positive  Tomorrows  President  and  Principal.  “As
Oklahoma’s only elementary school and social service agency
specifically  serving  children  and  families  experiencing
homelessness, we rely on a generous community to keep our
doors open.

“Gifts like this mean that we can continue to provide life-
changing services to some of our communities most vulnerable
little ones.”

Positive Tomorrows recently broke ground on a new facility in
Oklahoma City, and Phillips Murrah has been a supporter of
their mission for years.

“I believe children are our future, and the fact that Positive
Tomorrows  is  trying  to  ensure  their  success  makes  this  a
worthy cause,” Donna said. “Many children would not have the
simple pleasures of life such as a meal or a place where they
feel safe if it were not for Positive Tomorrows.”

To learn more about Positive Tomorrows, click here.

Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma
Top Work Place by The Oklahoman/Energage four years
in a row. Our Firm strives to recognize and reward
our employees for excellence.
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